From: Niroja Kana

To: Clerks Richmondhill; Jeff Healey
Subject: Subject — 0 Elgin Mills Road East — City file D03-20003
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 8:02:29 AM

Dear Mayor & Councilors,

I am a Richmond Hill resident and | am opposing the condo high rise
building at 0 Elgin Mills road east (Bayview ave & Elgin mills). The
north east portion of the property contains wetlands and the natural
heritage system associated with a tributary of Rough River will be
affected by pollution due to an increase in traffic and high-density
population. The increase in population density will also increase the
traffic in the area, as well as the crime in the area. We as a population
would like to continue living in a community where we don’t need to be
fearful. By building these condos we feel as though it would be disrupting
the peace in which this community has worked really hard to build. We
thank our Richmond Hill Mayor and councilors for allowing us to live
peacefully for all these years. However, now we fear the high-rise condo
towers will strip the importance of maintaining peace around our
Richmond Hill community. | hope you can understand and respect our
opinions on why the High-Rise Condo Project needs to be stopped in
order to preserve the safety and peace of Richmond Hill residents.

Thank you,

Niroja Kanagaratnam
Right At Home Realty Inc.
1550 16th Ave. Unit 3
Richmond Hill, ON
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